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 Meeting called to order by President Tom (KI5KUI) at 7:00 PM.
 Quorum met: 4 officers, 3 directors, 13 members and 1 visitor.
 Tom (KI5AIU) opened the floor to discussion on the May 2025 minutes. Don (KI5AIU) 

motioned to accept the minutes as posted on the website, 2nd by Rick (N5RCT) , no objections, 
motion carries.

 Fred (KI5VRF) presented the treasurer’s report:

 Jesse (W1BBT) mentioned that since we do not have a meeting next month, he will still need 
the repeater asset inventory completed by the end of July. He also gave details on the ARRL 
International Digital Contest on June 7-8 and that the team was prepared and ready. The team 
consists of Jesse (W1BBT), Jim (W6TIR), Mark (KE5GL), Tom (N5TER) and Mark (WM3R). 
He also gave details on his tower installation from the previous weekend. Details and pictures 
are located on the KARS Facebook group. 

 Jerry (N5SGM) gave a presentation on ARRL Field Day preparation. The presentation has 
been posted on the website at https://www.kb5tx.org/presentations.html. Jim (W6TIR) gave an 
update on how we are getting the word out, including Boerne Radio and 
https://theboernelife.com website. We will need volunteers for station setups and to man the 
information booth. If you are willing to participate, contact Jerry (N5SGM) directly or contact 
Jesse at secretary@kb5tx.org and he will relay your interest. Additional information will be 
posted on the website.

 A Motion to Adjourn was made by  Rick (N5RCT) and 2nd Fred (KI5VRF), no objections, motion 
carries.

 Meeting adjourned at 8:09pm
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